
During the course of the week the children in school 
have been remembering, thinking and paying respect 
to all the people who have lost their lives while serv-
ing in the armed forces.  

Learning about Remembrance is part of our British 
Values  and has been a tradition since the end of the 
First World War. It’s also celebrated in many coun-
tries across the globe. People from different back-

grounds, cultures, and religions come together to honour Remembrance Day.  Yester-
day we held a minute’s silence to remember the bravery and courage of those who 
fought in the World Wars. We also commemorated all those who have served in the 
military since, and those who are serving in the Army, Navy and Air Force today.  

Many thanks to everyone who has supported the British Legion Poppy appeal.  We 
will share with you how much we raised as a school in due course. 

Children in Need  
This year Children in Need Day is Friday 19th November.   

Our theme is ‘wear something funny for money’.  You 
could come to school in fancy dress, you could have your 
clothes on backwards, you might have crazy hair.  It’s total-
ly up to you. All we ask in return is a donation of £1 which 
will be donated to the children in Need Appeal. 

Championship performance 
Congratulations to our hockey players who took part in the latest Driffield and Wolds 
Sports Partnership Hockey Tournament on Tuesday evening and won! 

I was so impressed by the interest we had for the event and for the very first time 
ever, we had enough players to field, not just one but two teams.  Skilful play, good 
communication and tremendous team spirt were on display and allowed both the 
Year 3/4 team and the 5/6 team to win their leagues.  A double victory!  We have a 
super trophy on display in school, a very happy set of hockey players and a very proud 
head teacher. Many thanks 
to Miss Clubley and Mrs 
Thompson who went along 
to staff the match and to 
parents for their tremen-
dous enthusiasm and sup-
port. 

Well done to Seren. Lara, 
Edward, Jasmine, Jacob, 
Freddie, Amelia, Maisie, 
Betsy, Carson,  

Arthur, Joshua, Harry, 
Chloe, Felicity, Oscar and 
Emma. 

 

A note from Mrs. Jameson 
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Diary Dates for Autumn 2021 

 

 

 

Consultation on Published Admission Numbers at Burton Agnes CE 
Primary School 
We are looking to change our Published Admission numbers at Burton Agnes from 14 per year group to 15 per 
year group.  As part of this process we have to consult with parents and the wider community.   

Details of the change and the reason why we are requesting the change are detailed by following the link below 
to our website.  There is also an option for your to complete an online form with the local authority so that you 
can express your views on this. 

https://www.burtonagnesprimaryschool.co.uk/parents/admissions/consultation-on-admission-arrangements-
for-the2023-24-school-year 

FOBAS raffle 
FOBAS are requesting donations of raffle prizes.  These will be put into a Christmas raffle to raise money for the 
Pantomime.  Any donations can be left in the front reception area.  Thank you 

Parent Consultations 
Many thanks to everyone for taking the time to chat with their child’s class teachers this week about your chil-
dren and their progress.  We hope that you found the experience beneficial.  Whilst we appreciate that a face to 
face meeting is preferable, we very much value this time that we get to chat with you so that we can all work 
together to support the learning and development of your child. 

If you were unable to chat to your child's teacher please contact school to rebook your appointment. 

Thank you 

 

 

Friday 19th November Children in Need 

Laughology Workshops KS2 

Friday 3rd December Christmas Fair pm TBC 

    

Wednesday 8th December EYFS and KS1 Nativity 
10am details to follow 

Thursday 9th December EYFS and KS1 Nativity 
10am details to follow 

Friday 10th December Christmas Carol Service 

Christmas Jumper Day 

Tuesday 14th December EYFS and KS1 Christmas 
Party 

Wednesday 15th December KS2 Christmas Party 

Thursday 16th December Pantomime 

Friday 17th December School closes for Christmas 

Christmas Holiday 17th December - 5th January 

There will not be a Special 
Mentions on Friday 19th No-

vember due to Children in 
Need and some workshops 

that are running in KS2 

 



Stepping back in time 
This week the children in KS2 took part in a Victorian Workshop. On Monday and Thursday , John the Historian 
from Historical Interpretations visited school to talk to the children about all things Victorian.  The children learnt 
lots of facts, looked at artefacts from the Victorian period and learnt about what the Victorians did for us here in 
Burton Agnes.  The children were excited about their days.  Thank you for supporting this event with your volun-
tary contributions. Activities such as this really bring the children's learning to life and without your support they 
cannot be possible. 

Have a lovely weekend 


